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HIGHER EDUCATION COMMISSION

Sector H-9, Islamabad (Pakistan) Exchange: (051) 9040000
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Tele: (051) 90802754 ¢ 49)
E-mail: ageelkhan@hec.gov.pk A
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Aqeel Akhter Khan
Director (Quality Assurance Division) No. 1-114/2018/QAD-NOC/HEC/NEDUET/
Date: September 04, 2018
Subject: NOC prior to launching of MS in Industrial Chemistry

Reference is made to letter no. Acad/46(P)/7929, dated July 28, 2017, regarding subject cited above
As per provided information, the MS Industrial Chemistry program was launched i in Fall 2013, prior to the
cutoff date of November, 2013. You are therefore requested to register your program in PQR.

With kind regards, ’ l\)

(Aqeel Alditer Kha)
The Registrar, '
NED University of Engineering and Technology,
Karachi, Pakistan

Copy for Infmm'ltlon

/t/ The Director (QEC), NED University of Engineering and Technology, Karachl Pakistan
2. The PS to Consultant QA, HEC Islamabad.
3. Office Copy.
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